
A Zoom Invitation
From the Child Care Health

Consultants
CCHC@CJFHC.org |     888-999-1780

 
If you need assistance please e-mail us at cchc@cjfhc.org

Review of the Updated 
Health and Safety Guidance: 

A discussion with the 
Child Care Health Consultants

*Registration is REQUIRED to Attend*

Register in advance for this meeting:  

 

 

or
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvdu-hqT8uEtQ9n4-

uZiRgB-zKePtA42ZY 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email &

the Zoom Link will be e-mailed the day before & the day

of the Zoom Webinar. 

Tuesday April 13, 2021 from 6:30-8:30pm
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https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvdu-hqT8uEtQ9n4-uZiRgB-zKePtA42ZY

